
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 12/13/2011 4:46:41 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: GWF follow-up 

Thanks, 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2011 4:35 PM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: GWF follow-up 

Paul, We have provided the information that Energy Division has requested regarding our GWF filing. 
I'm under the impression that they are satisfied and we are hoping they will now support our filing. 
Please let me know if you need anything else and what you anticipate happening procedurally. 
Thanks, Erik 

Erik Jacobson 

Senior Director, Regulatory Relations 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

77Beale Street, Rm. 1083 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

tel: 415-973-4464 

cell: 415-310-7617 

ebj1@pge.com 

SB GT&S 0217736 
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